

## **European Board of Transplantation Medicine**

Dear Colleagues,

The COVID-19 pandemic still impacts all fields of medicine, including organ transplantation. Rapid adaptation by the transplant community is needed in order to continue the transplant activity, transplant-related research and education. In this regard, the European Board of Transplantation Medicine (EBTM) offers the possibility to apply for the **Honorary Diploma in Transplantation Medicine (HD)**.

The application for Senior Transplant Physicians starts on April 15, 2021.

Deadline for submission of HD applications is September 15, 2021.

Continuous experience as specialist practicing in recognized National Health Services or University posts for at least 10 years is required.

For more information regarding eligibility criteria, application and evaluation process please visit:

**UEMS Surgery - EBTM Honorary Diploma** 

or contact:

Susanne Beckebaum, Chair of the European Board of Transplantation Medicine (EBTM) <a href="mailto:susanne.beckebaum@googlemail.com">susanne.beckebaum@googlemail.com</a>

Speranta lacob, Senior Secretary of the European Board of Transplantation Medicine (EBTM)

msiacob@gmail.com